
 

 

 

Vascular Surgery Associates 
is pleased to welcome 

 

Andrew E. Leake, MD 
  
 

Dr. Andrew Leake, originally from Mechanicsville, is excited to return to 
Virginia and to begin practice with Vascular Surgery Associates. Dr. Leake 
completed his undergraduate education at Virginia Tech where he majored in 
Human Nutrition, Foods and Exercise and graduated summa cum laude. He 
then earned his medical degree from Eastern Virginia Medical School where he 
was a member of the Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical Society. Following 
medical school, he completed his surgical internship and vascular surgery 
residency at University of Pittsburgh Medical Center. He served as 
Administrative Chief Resident his final year. 
 

His clinical interests include minimally invasive endovascular techniques for the 
treatment of complex aortic aneurysms, lower extremity peripheral vascular 
disease, carotid disease and dialysis access. In addition to the Richmond 
Academy of Medicine, Dr. Leake is also a member of the American College of 
Surgeons, Association for Academic Surgery, Eastern Vascular Society and the 
Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Society. 
 

In his spare time he enjoys spending time with his wife, son and bulldogs. He is 
a huge baseball fan and proudly supports Virginia Tech football. 

 
 

Please join us in welcoming 
Dr. Andrew E. Leake 

to Vascular Surgery Associates 
and to the Richmond Academy of Medicine 

 
 

 

Vascular Surgery Associates 
Office/Vascular 
Lab/Vein Center 
417 Libbie Avenue 

Richmond, VA 23226 
(804) 288-1953 

Office/Vascular 
Lab/Vein Center 

8237 Meadowbridge Road 
Mechanicsville, VA 23116 

(804) 559-7634 

Vascular 
Center 

6031 Staples Mill Road 
Richmond, VA 23228 

(804) 264-8782 
 

www.vascularsurgeryassociates.com 
_______________________  

 

Content for this announcement was provided by Vascular Surgery Associates.  
Please direct any content-related questions to Laura Babik at lbabik@vsaonline.com.  

____________________________________  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Physician & Practice Announcements: A RAM Member Benefit  
 

The Richmond Academy of Medicine is the area's largest local medical society providing services to 
more than 2,400 members living and/or working in the Greater Richmond Metro Area. Practice & 
Physician Announcements are provided at no cost as a service to our members. 
For more information, contact Kate Gabriel (622-8133 | kgabriel@ramdocs.org) 
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